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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

12th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Please find below the new teachers for next year.  There will be signs up in the playground on the 

first day back in September so you will know where to drop off and collect your child.   

Your child will have met their new teacher this afternoon and seen their new classroom, the new 

teachers are available during parents evening today if you wish to meet them too.  

Year 
Current 2022/23 New 2023/24 Year 

Class name Teacher/s Teacher/s Class name  

5 

Sinan Mrs Assenjee / Miss Roult Mr Lawless Thunberg 

6 Gaudi Mrs Razin Mrs Dhadwal Singh 

Hadid Miss S. Ahmed Miss Fikret Yousafzai 

4 

Aderin Mrs Nangia Ms Amey Gaudi 

5 Goodall Mrs Rahman Mrs Nangia Sinan 

Kalam Mrs Ramesh Miss Ahmed Hadid 

3 

Sharman Miss Iqbal Mrs Assenjee Aderin 

4 Jemison Miss Fikret Miss Regan Goodall 

Coleman Ms Juffs Mrs Ramesh Kalam 

2 

Grey Miss Regan / Mrs Prince  Mrs Razin Jemison 

3 Tagore Miss Lewis Miss Roult Coleman 

Kerr Mrs Amey Miss Iqbal Sharman  

1 

Hughes Miss Rouf Mrs Kaur Kerr 

2 Harrison Mrs Kaur / Mrs Kantharia Miss Rouf Grey 

Jeffers Miss Zehra Miss Lewis Tagore 

R Adnan Miss Nour Miss Hassan Hughes 

1 R Kapoor Mrs Bhogal Mrs Amey Harrison 

R Carle Miss Ahmed Miss Zehra Jeffers 

N Boyce / Ofili / Monet Mrs Shamim    

 
We would like to welcome Ms Amey and Mrs Dhadwal who will be joining the teaching staff team 
in September. 
   
I look forward to seeing you all on 6th September when we return from the Summer break.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Ms E Davies 
Headteacher 

http://www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk/

